
o�erings, and to general property maintenance and
other ongoing operating costs. You also provide support
to various local, national and international ministries.

Our Building Fund, maintained separately from 
our General Operating Fund, is used to preserve and 
enhance our historic meeting house and infrastructure. 
This fund is currently at a su�cient level. Therefore, we 
are not requesting building fund pledges at this time. If a 
need is identi�ed in the future, we may issue a separate 
pledge request.

There are exciting reasons this year to support 
SPC. Our choral and instrumental music programs are in 
full swing. In addition, the growing program of social and 
educational activities that SPC now o�ers our children 
and youth is another area of focus where additional 
funding would be beneficial. Please consider increasing 
your pledge by 5% this year with these and all of SPC's 
important ministries in mind.

STEWARDSHIP 2024
The uniquely vibrant leadership at Shepherds-

town Presbyterian Church has been busy planning 
operations for the year 2024 - powerful mission and 
social justice outreach programs, adult education, 
children's programs, and inspired worship.

Stewardship season is the opportune time for 
members and friends to pledge their support for all the 
ways SPC shares its messages of Engaged Compassion, 
Radical Hospitality and Holistic Spirituality.

By pledging to SPC's Operating Fund, you contrib-
ute to the salaries of our pastor and sta�, our program 

* https://onrealm.org/ShepherdstownPr/-/form/pledge/2024pledge




